
 
 

 
Snohomish County Council 

 
Committee: Finance     Analyst:   Jim Martin 
ECAF:    2021-0185 
Proposal:  Mot. 21-161     Date:    April 29, 2021 
 
Consideration:  
Accepting the 2021 IT Strategic Technology Plan. 
 
Background   
SCC 2.350.065 requires the Department of Information Technology Director to prepare 

and submit a strategic technology plan to the Executive and Council.  The plan 

addresses the overall technology and information management strategy for the county 

covering a 36-month period, and aligns such strategy to the business and service goals, 

strategies, objectives, and plans of the county and its departments.  The plan must 

include a definition of strategic areas, explaining the current state of information 

technology at the county and the opportunities to be facilitated by the plan; for each 

strategic area, a set of strategic objectives with descriptions and desired outcomes; and 

the intended approach to achieve the desired outcomes for each strategic objective. 

Current Proposal  

This motion would accept by Council the 2021 IT Strategic Technology Plan. 

Duration:  N/A 

Fiscal Implications: N/A 

2021 Budget:  N/A 

Future Budget Impacts:  None.  

Handling:  NORMAL 

Approved-as-to-form:  N/A. 

Risk Management:  N/A. 

Executive Recommendation:  APPROVE.   

Attachments:  See ECAF packet.   

Amendments:  NONE.  
  
Request:  Move to GLS on May 12th for consideration.   


